
ECYE5. Education, Children and Young People Executive – Pupil 
Representatives 

 

The Education, Children and Young People Executive considered a 
report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services which invited 
the appointment of two pupil representatives as non-voting members to 
the Education, Children and Young People Executive. 

 
In line with Children’s Services current selection process for pupil 
representatives, the Head Teacher of Grangemouth High School had 
nominated two pupils, Holly Anderson and Callum Mack, as the 
representatives for this year. 

 
Decision 

 
The Education, Children and Young People Executive appointed 
Holly Anderson and Callum Mack as Pupil Representatives on the 
Education, Children and Young People Executive, with immediate 
effect for a period of one year. 

 


